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SUBJECT: Upcoming Funding and Grants  
 

FROM: Kadri Külm, Paratransit Planner 
 

DATE: March 1, 2017 
 
 
 
 

Action Requested 
This is an informational item. 
 

Background 
Each year, Alameda CTC Measure B and BB recipients are required to submit 
an annual program submittal describing paratransit services to be delivered and 
a budget for these services. The annual submittal also contains the total 
estimated Measure B and BB revenues available to programs to provide these 
services.  The program managers are required to present their annual program 
submittals to PAPCO’s sub-committee, who forwards their recommendations to 
the full PAPCO.  
 
Additionally, there is an active call for projects (due March 1st) for 5310 
funding to support senior/ADA transportation that goes beyond the minimum 
requirements.  
 
Discussion 
LAVTA’s portion of the projected Measures B and BB combined revenues for 
paratransit for the next fiscal year (2017/2018) is $456,098.31 per year. 
LAVTA received the application forms from ACTC on February 21, 2017 and 
is currently working on the application. The submittals are due to ACTC on 
March 31, 2017. A draft application will be circulated to the WAAC in March. 
Comments will be collected via email and incorporated into the final 
application.  
 
For the 5310 application, LAVTA will be submitting for funding to support 
para-taxi and/or mobility management in the Tri-Valley, which could include 
travel training or a one-click website. The deadline for applications is March 1.  
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Recommendation 
Information only.  
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